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Back to School Dance 

For the Kids 

Saturday, August 2 

6:00pm 
• All kids who are signed up will 

receive a backpack with school 

supplies 

• We will have a DJ spinning their 

favorite tunes 

• Pizza and snacks 

• Last day to sign up your children 

and grandchildren is July 26, 

2014! 

 

 



 

  
 

 
  

  

  

Don’t Miss This One!   

Margo Anderson performing the Queens of Country Music! 

Patsy Cline, Loretta Lynn, Tammy Wynette and Reba!!! 

Buy your tickets early!! 



Greetings from your Governor, 
  
  This past month has been great! A couple of weeks ago our Lodge hosted 

the Annual Moose Legion Celebration. I would like to extend a huge thanks to Donna for 

all of her help coordinating the event in addition to everything else that she already 

does!  

  One other noteworthy event from last month was the Kitchen Cleanup Day. 

I was extremely impressed with the level of participation that I saw in contrast to last 

year’s event. With that said I would like to extend another huge thanks to the Moose 

Riders and everyone else that participated. We couldn’t have done it without you! 

Additionally, we are always looking for volunteers to help or cook in the kitchen. If you 

feel up to it, don’t hesitate to let someone know. Any participation is greatly appreciated. 

  This month our lodges pool teams will be traveling to Orlando, Florida to 

participate in the State Pool Tournament on Labor Day Weekend (August 30th and 

31st). Everyone is invited to come and I hope to see everyone there! 

 To close, I would like to graciously thank all of you that have stepped up and 

donated your time whether it be in the kitchen, the social quarters, or in the bingo hall. 

None of this would be possible without you!  

   
Fraternally, 
Larry Durrance 
Governor 

Moose International By-Law Changes 

Effective August 1, 2014, a man can sign up a woman as a new member and a woman can sign up a man 

as a new member.  This change will result in a change as to who can be admitted in the Social Quarters as 

a Qualified Guest.  They are 2 new sections in the By-Laws that define who can be admitted in the Social 

Quarters as a Qualified Guest.  They read as follows: 

  

Chapter 50 - Private Lodge and Social Quarters Operation 

  

Section 50.2-Admission Regulations: 

  

Section 2(a) An Active lodge or chapter members spouse.  (Note – There are no limits on the number of 

times a spouse may be admitted as a guest. 

  

Section 2(b) An active lodge or chapter member’s immediate family.  (Note – There are no limits on the 

number of times a spouse or qualified family member under the age of 21 may be admitted as a guest, 

however, all other immediate family members would be limited to the two visits as they now qualify as a 

prospective member of the person signing them into the Social Quarters.) 

  

The old Section 2(b) that was deleted and changed read as follows: 

Section 2(b) The lady friend of an active lodge member or the gentleman friend of an active chapter 

member. (Note – There is no limits on the number of times a qualified lady friend or gentleman friend may 

be admitted as a guest.)  

What this means is that that there is now no such thing as a qualified lady or qualified gentleman friend.  All 

guests are now limited to the two visit rule except for those as defined in Section 2(a) and Section 2(b) 

above. 

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, Richard Williamson, Administrator.   

  

 



From the desk of the Senior Regent 

 
We are off to a running start with the  FUN activities being prepared by our Committees.    

  

All of our Chairs have been filled, with the exception of an Assistant Guide.  Filling this one is important to 

me because I need it  to achieve my goal.  Anyone interested in filling this position for us, please get in 

touch with me.     

  

Member Retention Committee had a Chicken Dinner July 18th and was a success.   Many thanks to 

Annette  and the other ladies who generously gave their time to help.  This is what teamwork is all about.   

Well done ladies !!!!!!!! 

  

Some of the upcoming events planned will be Moose Gone Tiki, being held on August 23, 2014, in the 

Bingo Hall from 6-8.  There will be a dinner, contest for the ugliest Hawaiian shirt, entertainment and lots 

of fun.  Make plans to join us.     Also planned is  a “Margo Anderson Concert” in September.  Tickets are 

$25.00 each and they are going fast, so you need to get them soon.  This lady does a “TRIBUTE TO 

PATSY CLINE” and is awesome, so you don’t want to miss it.  You’ll have to stay tuned for other activities 

in the works. 

  

Our Board of Officers Meeting has been changed to the third Thursday of the month, due to a conflict for 

one of the Board members.    

  

Committee Chairmen, please get your proposal in for your projects so that the Board can approve, submit 

to the LOOM  and get it on the Calendar, as soon as possible.  If you need help, get with one of the Board 

members and they will be happy to help you.   Committee members should be contacted so that they can 

attend the Committee Meetings the second Tuesday of the month.  Meetings start at 6:00 PM.  These 

meetings are important and your ideas are very much wanted and needed.  This will make your project 

shine and be a success. 

  

I will be out of town  from July 25th to August 20th on business, so if you need anything, contact Sonja 

Guthrie, Jr Regent  and she will assist you. 

 

God Bless and see you at the Lodge! 

Sue Zuniga 

 

Moose Gone Tiki! 
 

Tired of the summer heat? Take a cruise to Polynesia with the Moose Gone Tiki crew! You’ll see hula 

dancers, eat scrumptious Polynesian pork and rice, savor a tropical drink, and possibly walk away with an 

edible centerpiece. You may ask what do I have to pay for such a cool retreat? Well, for the price of only $10 

per person, you may even go home with a $25 cash prize if you win the ugliest Hawaiian shirt contest. 

Moose Gone Tiki sets sail at 6 p.m. on Saturday, August 23 and returns to the real world at 8 the same 

evening. No need to book your reservation, just show up and begin the adventure. 

  

Aloha until then, 

  

Tinetta Cooper 

Chair, Moose Charities Committee 

  

 



SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT
1 2

6:30 Hamburger Steak 6:00  Back to School

   Dinner   Dance for the Kids

Chef Mens Pool Team 1

Music by Third Time

   Around

Bingo

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

6:30 Moose Legion 6:30 LOOM House 6:30 Wings & Things 6:00 AYCE Taco Bar 6:30 Shrimp Dinner

     Covered Dish     Comm. Meeting   Includes FF & Veggies

     and Meeting 7:00 LOOM Business Chef Mens Pool Team 2

    Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Music by Free Wheelin

7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

6:30 LOOM House 6:30  Meat Loaf Dinner 6:00 Spaghetti Dinner 6:30 Fried Chicken 

     Comm. / Officer's    OR Grilled Chicken    Dinner

     Meeting    Salad Chef Moose Riders

Chef Donna and Friends Music by Dave Carty

7:30 Karaoke 7:00 WOTM Chapter

Bingo 7:30  Pool    Meeting Bingo

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

6:30 LOOM House 6:30  Mexican Buffet 6:30 PM WOTM 6:30  Steak or Burger 6:00 Moose Gone Tiki

    Comm. Meeting     Officer's Meeting    Night    In the Bingo Hall

7:00 LOOM Business Chef Larry Durrance

    Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Music by Roadmasters

7:30 Karaoke    Band

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

6:00 Joint Officers 6:30  Pork Loin Dinner 7:00 WOTM Business 6:30 Fried Pork Chops LOOM State Pool 

Bingo     Meeting   OR Grilled Chicken    Meeting    Dinner Tournament in 

31 6:30 LOOM House   Salad Chef WOTM Orlando, FL

LOOM Pool Tourney     Comm. Meeting Chef Donna and Friends Music by Pure Platinum 

Orlando, FL 7:30 Karaoke

Bingo 7:30  Pool Bingo
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LOOM Officers 
Governor  Larry Durrance     728-9771 
Jr. Governor Michael Schoening     567-6517 
Jr. Past Governor Bob Greer     877-8146 
Administrator Richard Williamson     509-0490 
Treasurer  Mike Stillwell     274-0011  
Prelate  Dwight Rhoden      629-4668     
Trustee  Billy Shelfer     320-4499 
Trustee  Darrell Mortier     524-1056 
Trustee  Carl Crayton     597-0640 
Sgt. At Arms Dwight Rhoden     629-4668 
Inner Guard Brandon Singletary     264-6407 
Outer Guard Buster Pimental           544-9132 

SOCIAL QUARTERS HOURS 

  Sunday  1:00 pm -  7:00 pm 
  Monday  3:00 pm -  9:00 pm 
  Tuesday  3:00 pm -  9:00 pm 
  Wednesday  3:00 pm -   10:00 pm 
  Thursday  3:00 pm -   9:00 pm 
  Friday  3:00 pm -   12:00 am 
  Saturday  12:00 pm -  9:00 pm 

QUALIFIED GUESTS 
Just a reminder about being a “Qualified Guest” 
with delinquent dues – you cannot be one.  If you 
have expired dues you cannot enter a Moose 
Lodge.  In order to be allowed to enter the Lodge 
again, you must pay your dues, wait six months, be 
terminated, and join again or be a “Qualified 
Guest”. 

WOTM Officers 

Senior Regent Sue Zuniga  556-1957 

Jr. Grad Regent Ann Stevens  576-1800 

Junior Regent Sonja Guthrie  562-2406 

Chaplain  Vernell Strumski  576-1729 

Sec/Treasurer Pat Browder  562-1123 

Recorder  Rita Stevens  545-9911 

Or you can contact us at WOTM1103@gmail.com 

PRICE INCREASES 
 Effective September 1st , all beer and liquor drink prices sold in the Social Quarters will increase by 

25 cents per drink across the board. 

Effective September 1st , the price of our steak dinners on Friday nights will increase to $15 and the 

price of a side salad in a bowl by itself (1 trip) will increase to $2. 

  

LOOM Board of Officers 



Greetings From Your Administrator, 
 

Last month we declared our 2nd Quarter 2014 (April, May, June) Bingo profits in the 

amount of $34,930. Of that amount we have disbursed $31,500 to the following Charities 

listed below: 

  

$7,000 to the Mooseheart & Moosehaven Endowment Fund  

$1,000 to Moose Charities/Special Olympics  

$1,000 to Moose Charities/Youth Awareness  

$1,000 to Moose Charities/Safe Surfin  

$2,500 to Big Bend Hospice  

$1,000 to Special Olympics-Leon Co.  

$1,000 to Boy Scouts-Suwannee River Council  

$1,000 to 2nd Harvest of the Big Bend  

$1,000 to Leon Co. Humane Society  

$1,000 to Alzheimer Project-Leon Co  

$1,000 to Florida Sheriff’s Youth Ranches  

$1,000 to American Disabled Veterans  

$1,000 to Elder Care Services-Leon Co.  

$1,000 to Lake Jackson Volunteer Fire Department  

$1,000 to Teen Challenge-Tallahassee  

$1,000 to Ronald McDonald House  

$1,000 to Lighthouse of the Big Bend  

$1,000 to Gretchen Everheart School Foundation  

$1,000 to American Cancer Society 

$1,000 to Habitat for Humanity  

$1,000 to Last Hope Rescue  

$1,000 to Shriners Hospital for Children  

$1,000 to Hope House  

$ 500 to St. Jude Children’s Hospital 

$ 500 to National Fire & Safety Council/Tallahassee Fire Department 

  

Welcome new LOOM members who were voted into our Lodge during the month of July:  

 

Durwin Goodman – Sponsor George Guilford Jamie Petterson – Sponsor Joe Wyrick 

M. T. Smith– Sponsor Frank Faircloth James Pumphrey – Sponsor Pat Shaw 

James Wiggleworth– Sponsor William Selosky 

  

 

Fraternally, 

Richard Williamson 

Administrator 



 The Moose Riders Lodge 1075 had a great weekend of adventures.  On June 28th 

we met at the Harley Davidson store location and participated in the 1st Annual Honor Ride Poker 

Run.   We made several stops and enjoyed lunch, ice cream, lemonade and other refreshments 

as we stopped to select our hands of poker.  The Moon was the last stop with great food and 

entertainment by our very own Chuck Dalba on the drums and lead singer Mike Lynch with the 

One Ton Taco Band. Members of our group won quite a few door prizes, and fun was had by 

all. The dance floor was full of Moose Riders.  There was a dedication made by Deeders of a 

$2,000.00 check to the Honor Ride on behalf of Moose Lodge 1075. Everyone went up and had 

a picture taken, it was great to see so many faces there participating in such a worthy charity 

cause.  

 Then on Sunday, June 29th  we met at the Moose rolled up our sleeves and cleaned the 

kitchen.  There were so many chores - too many to name!  We were headed by our Governor Larry 

delegating jobs. We worked swiftly and the kitchen looked great afterwards.  That was a great group 

effort.  Then directed by our Team Captain Dave Kirk kicked our kick stands at 2:00 and off to Saint 

Mark’s with 12 bikes and 21 members.  The weather was spectacular and everyone arrived at Cooter 

Stew House for lunch. It was very enjoyable knowing that we were riding ”safety first” and in very 

capable, experienced hands thanks to Dave, Jeanie, and Chase who was our Gunner. Cage Riders 

Diantha, Max, Buster and guest Martha followed in rear vehicle.  

 Special thanks to Wes & Jeanie presenting the PowerPoint Presentation  “Motorcycle 

Safety Foundation” to assist riders with group rides and safety on the highway.  Along with set up by Jim 

Berhalter it was greatly apppreciated. 

 Our “Summer Blow Out” Pic Nic Basket Winner was Mike  Stillwell .  Congratulations, 

Mike hope you enjoy!   We appreciate everyone’s support. It was a great success; don’t be surprised if 

we have another basket in the near future.  

 We have plans to do Fried Chicken again on Friday, August 15th.  Looking forward to seeing 

everyone there!  Please invite guests to attend - the more the merrier and it gives us a chance to show 

off our wonderful Lodge and our great members. We have plans in the works for some additional rides 

associated with worthy causes.  Come join in with us. 

 We now have 31 members.  Congratulations to everyone’s efforts; we plan to continue to 

grow our membership and “Loyal to the Bone”.  

 

DJ White 

Public Relations Chairman 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Taco Bar 

August 7, 2014 

All you can EAT 

Dinner starts at 6pm 

  

 
  

 

SPAGHETTI 
NIGHT 

August 14, 2014 
  

AYCE  $5.00 
Dinner Starts @ 

6pm. 

 
 

 

 

  

  
  

 
 
 

  
  

  

  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

DANCE FOR THE KIDS 
 

 AUG.2ND 

6PM TIL 9PM 
  

ALL KIDS THAT ARE SIGNED UP 

WILL RECEIVE A BACKPACK WITH 

SUPPLIES. 
 

 LAST DAY TO SIGN UP IS JULY 

26TH!!!! 
   

WE WILL HAVE A DJ SPINNING 

THEIR FAVORITE TUNES. 

PIZZA & SNACKS 
  

              

VOLUNTEER 

VOLUNTEER 

VOLUNTEER 

  

PLEASE HELP YOUR 

LODGE!! 

  

VOLUNTEERS ARE 

ALWAYS NEEDED!! 

  



LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

LODGE 1075 

1478 CAPITAL CIRCLE NW 

TALLAHASSEE FL  32303 

 

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER MENUS 

August 6 August 13 August 20 August 27 
Wings & Things, 
includes FF & 
veggies 
 
Chef Donna & 
Friends 

Meat Loaf, Mashed 
Taters, Veggie OR 
Grilled Chicken Salad 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Mexican Buffet 
 
Chef Donna & Friends 

Pork Loin, Sweet 
Potato Casserole, 
Roasted Veggies  & 
Roll OR Grilled 
Chicken Salad 
Chef Donna & Friends 

August 1 August 8 August 15 August 22 August 29 

Hamburger Steak 
Dinner 
 
Chef Mens Pool 
Team 1 

Shrimp Dinner 
 
 
Chef Mens Pool 
Team 2 

Fried Chicken 
Dinner 
 
Chef Moose Riders 

Steak or Burger 
Night  
 
Chef Larry 
Durrance 

Fried Pork 
Chops 
 
Chef WOTM 


